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Mr. Gormas,

Southern Airlines provides great service out of the Altoona Blair County Airport and hearing they are going to
potentially be removed is upsetting. I ask that you please keep their business and their amazing staff at the airport to
ensure further business from me and my family.

Thank you,
Skye Barnett


